WENDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 8-71101 E Santa Fe Ave.
Wenden, Arizona 85357
Telephone: (928) 859-3806

February 6, 2023

Attention: Parents/Guardians
RE: At-Risk Afterschool Snacks

Wenden Elementary School District #19 would like to start offering our students Afterschool Snacks
beginning Monday, February 13, 2023.

The At-risk Afterschool Snack program allows us to offer free Afterschool snacks 7 days a week to our
students. Daily snacks will be available for students after school. If your student rides the bus, they will
receive their snack as they exit the bus. If you pick your student up from school or they walk to school,
they will receive their snack as they exit the campus for the day. Snack packages sent home with
students on Thursday afternoons will contain a snack for Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday along
with a list of enrichment activities that you can do with your student(s).

Although this program is offered to all students, they have the option to refuse the snack. For this
reason and to avoid over production of snack packages, we are asking that you complete the enclosed
form advising us whether you would like your student(s) to receive a snack daily as well as the snack
package on Thursdays.

Your response will ensure that we are not over producing snack packages for students who do not
want one and help us keep the operation of the program cost effective.

Please return your responses by Monday, February 6, 2023 in order for your student to start receiving
a daily snack effective Monday, February 13, 2023.

Thank you for supporting the Wenden Elementary School Food Service Department and should you
have questions regarding the At-risk Afterschool Snack program, please contact the Wenden
Elementary School Business Office at 928-859-3806.

Gloria Dean, Superintendent
Regina Friedle, Food Service Manager




WENDEN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT #19
71001 SANTA FE, PO BOX 8, WENDEN, AZ 85357 PHONE: 928-859-3806

OPT-IN FORM

AT-RISK AFTERSCHOOL SNACK PROGRAM SY 22-23

Wenden Elementary School will begin offering Afterschool snacks to students on Monday, February 6, 2023. If
you would like your student(s) to receive a daily Afterschool snack, please complete this form and return it to
the Wenden Elementary School Business Office no later than Monday, February 6, 2023.

YES Name(s) of student(s) attending WES that are to receive a free daily snack after school:

Student Name Grade DO RB w
(drop off, ride bus Or walk to school)

NO My student(s) do not wish to receive a free daily Afterschool snack provided by Wenden Elementary
School.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date



